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Farah Abbas

From: Akber Zaib <akberzaib7@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 29, 2024 1:39 PM
To: Muhammad Ishfaq
Cc: Farah Abbas
Subject: Reopening of the site

Dear Sir, 
 
I hope this email finds you well. I would like to inform you that our site of MAQBOOL FILLING STATION 
was reopened for operations on April 17th. I would request you to deploy the safety warden there as earlier we 
will keep Mr Azhar in a loophole for further orders. 
 
Thank you so much for your time and consideration. 
 
Regards, 


